
 
 
 
 

December 28, 2011 
 
Mr. Jere H. Jenkins 
Director of Radiation Laboratories 
Purdue University 
Nuclear Engineering Building  
400 Central Dr. 
West Lafayette, IN 47907-2017 
 
SUBJECT: PURDUE UNIVERSITY – APPROVAL OF REQUEST FOR AN EXTENSION OF 

TIME TO RESPOND TO NRC REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
(TAC NO. ME1594) 

 
Dear Mr. Jenkins: 
 
The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) received your email dated November 4, 2011, 
(Agencywide Document Access and Management System (ADAMS) Accession No. 
ML113360470).  In your e-mail you requested an extension of time from October 8, 2011, to  
January 31, 2012, to submit your responses to our request for additional information (RAI) 
transmitted to you through a letter dated July 6, 2011, (ADAMS Accession No. ML101460429). 
In your e-mail you stated as the reasons for your request for extension were that operations and 
maintenance requirements, teaching load, and the search for a new reactor supervisor have 
delayed your timely response.  You stated that the semester break will provide you more time to 
address the remainder of the 30-day set of questions. 
 
We have reviewed and approved your extension request.  In accordance with Title 10 of the 
Code of Federal Regulations (10CFR), Section 50.30(b), you must execute your final response 
in a signed original document under oath or affirmation. Your response must be submitted in 
accordance with 10 CFR 50.4, “Written Communications.” Information included in your response 
that is considered security, sensitive, or proprietary, that you seek to have withheld from the  
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public, must be marked in accordance with 10 CFR 2.390, “Public inspections, exemptions, 
requests for withholding.” 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at Cindy.Montgomery@nrc.gov, or 301-415-3398. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/RA/ 
 
 
Cindy K. Montgomery, Project Manager 
Research and Test Reactors Licensing Branch 
Division of Policy and Rulemaking 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

 
Docket No. 50-182 
 
License No. R-87 
 
cc:  See next page 

mailto:Cindy.Montgomery@nrc.gov�
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cc: 
 
Leah Jamieson, Dean 
College of Engineering 
Purdue University 
West Lafayette, IN 47907 
 
Mayor 
City of West Lafayette 
609 W. Navajo 
West Lafayette, IN  47906 
 
John H. Ruyack, Manager  
Epidemiology Res Center/Indoor & Radiological Health  
Indiana Department of Health  
2525 N. Shadeland Ave., E3  
Indianapolis, IN 46219  
 
Howard W. Cundiff, P.E., Director  
Consumer Protection  
Indiana State Department of Health  
2 North Meridian Street, 5D  
Indianapolis, IN 46204  
 
Mr. Ed Merritt 
Reactor Supervisor 
Department of Nuclear Engineering 
Purdue University 
West Lafayette, IN  47907 
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